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1610-100DSP Packaging and Label Changes

Techspray will be implementing changes to the front and back labels for 1610-100DSP. 
In addition, in the near future, the tub container of the 1610-100DSP will also undergo 
some changes. These changes will be implemented as a rolling change.

New Front Label New Back Label

There are NO other changes to the product materials and specifications.

In case of questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager or designated sales 
support representative.

Kind regards, 

ITW Contamination Control 
Electronics Team 
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